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February 2025

Dear Portage Lake Association Member,

We hope this letter finds you enjoying the New Year and looking forward to all that 2025 has to
offer!

Your membership in the Portage Lake Association (PLA) is greatly appreciated and we hope
that you will renew your membership, which contributes to our mission, and provides funding
for the activities, events, and projects supporting the Onekama area.

This year our popular activities and events will include the Monday Night Summer Concerts in
the Park, Onekama Days Celebration including fireworks, the Fall Festival, and Christmas in
Onekama featuring the Artisan Market. Near & Farr Friends provides presentations and
games throughout the year. Our beautification efforts will continue with the Street Banners
and Holiday Lights, with a pause of the Petunia Parade until 2026. And, communication via
the website, Facebook, and our quarterly newsletter will keep you informed of happenings in
the greater Onekama community and through the PLA.

We are in the middle of developing a Strategic Plan to guide us through the next 3-5 years. It
is exciting to take this opportunity to explore what is possible and make the PLA the best it can
be for the future.

To continue to support our efforts, dues can be paid by mail or online at www.onekama.info
Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on The PLA. Then, choose Membership/Dues. You
will then be given

two options: Join/Renew Online or Join/Renew or Donate by Mail. Choose the option you
prefer and follow the prompts to complete a membership form and make payment online or by
mail as chosen. Alternatively, a membership renewal form is enclosed for your use by mail.

Thank you for your continued support. We could not do what we do without you! We look
forward to seeing you in Onekama and at our PLA events in 2025.

Cractgp titongteiciiton (Olig] DIAA -

Cyndy Wangbichler Carey Stark
President, Portage Lake Association Membership Chair, Portage Lake Association
plamembership2@gmail.com
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Portage Lake Association
Membership Renewal and Donations 2025

Single member - $35

Household - $50

Business - $50

Additional Donation to underwrite PLA activities

TOTAL

Name:
Mailing Address: (must be deliverable to this address)

Telephone Number: Cell Home
Email Address:

Renewing member.

New member.

Interested in volunteering with PLA. Is there a particular project you are interested in?
Other comments?

To pay online, go to www.onekama.info Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on The PLA.
Then, choose Membership/Dues. You will then be given the option to Join/Renew Online.
Follow the prompts to complete a membership form and make payment online.

To pay by check, complete this form and send with check made payable to Portage Lake
Association and mail to:

Portage Lake Association Membership, PO Box 493, Onekama, MI. 49675

Questions? Contact Carey Stark at plamembership2@gmail.com.
Visit www.Onekama.info or Portage Lake Association on Facebook.




